NOTICE OF
SPECIAL CALLED MEETINGS OF THE
DECATUR CITY COUNCIL

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press and any interested parties
that the Decatur City Council will hold two Special Called Meetings this week.
The first will be held Wednesday, September 24, 2025 at 4:00pm and the
second on Friday, September 26, 2025 at 10:00am. The Special Called
Meetings will be held in the Council Chambers on the 15 floor of Decatur City
Hall located at 402 Lee Street, Decatur, Alabama.

The purpose of the meeting is as follows:
City of Decatur FY 2026 Budget

And any other business Council deems necessary.

This notice is posted Monday, September 22, 2025 at the direction of Council
President Ladner.

Stephanie Simon
City Clerk



